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Comments: Dear Forest Service, Please do not build a mountain coaster in the Sandias.  While I like people to

visit the Sandias and enjoy these natural wonders, I do not believe that the Sandias are a good place to build a

coaster.  I would prefer to see the national forest as a place that focuses on preserving habitat for wildlife and

being a place that people can connect with nature.  I think that having a coaster seems more like having an

amusement park with screaming.  What about the bears? The birde? The squirrels? The mountain lions?  For

wildlife, this is their only home.  I feel like the world needs more places for wildlife and nature not less.  I think

there are plenty of other places for amusement parks.  

Thank you for your consideration,

Sarah (Sarita) Streng, long term resident and citizen of Albuquerque


